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Summary:

The South African Ambassador to the United States writes about the reorganization of
Congressional committees in Washington. The Ambassador is concerned with the new
Subcommittee on Africa that is to travel to South Africa soon. It contains a number of
vocal opponents to the Pretoria regime and three black members, most prominently
Charles Diggs.
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